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Overview 

1. Balance in ANZ Building Fund account as of 20.02.2023 $15.48 

2. Building fund paid $15,000 to P&C for upper block on 14.09.2022. P&C subsequently paid $16,000 to school 

in that financial period for works to the Upper Block. 

3. Works to Upper Block now complete.  

4. Agreed to keep account open for future tax deductible donations. However at this stage no project has 

been identified for the funds to go towards.  

 

Actions at Term 2 P&C Meeting  

1. Agree on future project to fund if want to run a contributions campaign this year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


